
From: Fady Yossef  

Sent: Wednesday, December 1, 2021 10:06 AM 

To: Clerks Richmondhill clerks@richmondhill.ca  

Cc: Sandra DeMaria sandra.demaria@richmondhill.ca  

Subject: Comment re D01-21008 and D02-21016 

Hi,  

Please accept the below comment regarding D01-21008 and D02-21016.  

Fady Yossef 

57 Ducharme Dr.  

Richmond Hill  

L4S 0J3 

I'm writing in opposition to the proposed plan to build two towers at 0 John Birchall 
Road. This proposed development will lead to the overdevelopment of our 
neighbourhood. This plan, if accepted, will impact us negatively in many ways.  

• It will lead to high traffic, causing hazards to pedestrians.  

• It will lead to increased pollution in our neighbourhood  

• Overutilization of the neighbourhood resources  

• it will impact our privacy in our homes 

I'm urging the council to reject this proposal to preserve our culture here at Richmond 
Hill.  

Fady Yossef 
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